
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Clarifying background check requirements after Feb. 4 e-blast 

Attention: Update regarding Feb. 4 background check e-blast 
 
In response to the background check notification dated Feb. 4, we’d like to provide the following 
clarifications: 
 
If you have already submitted your background check clearance or waiver, or if you were grandfathered 
in during the credentialing process, please disregard the Feb. 4 notification. You have met this 
requirement. 
 
New providers are required to comply with the submission process outlined in the Feb. 4 background 
check notification. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Questions? 
Please contact Magellan at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
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